
 

 
 
 
 
April 6, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As we enter the Holiest time of the year, Holy Week and then Easter Sunday, I want to extend 
prayerful wishes to each of you. 
 
The current worldwide pandemic is one of the most challenging experiences most of us have 
ever had. 
 
I cannot tell you how often I think of you and the many challenges you as parents are 
experiencing.  Besides your children, many of you care for parents and help other relatives and 
neighbors.  It is a time filled with worry, fear and uncertainty.  And as parents it must be so hard 
for you to see your daughters and other children disappointed in missing spring sports, dances, 
birthday parties and so many other special events. 
 
As painful as this experience is, your daughters are amazing.  They are resilient, full of hope and 
compassion.  They are not only working hard with their e-learning but they are also looking for 
ways to bring hope and joy to others.  I am inspired and impressed by them.  To see their 
goodness and strength is to also see your goodness and strength.  As parents you are their first 
and primary teachers, and you have and continue to do an outstanding job.   
 
Please know that all of us Sisters of the Resurrection are holding each of you in our hearts and 
prayers during Holy Week.  This is a week that reminds us that no matter how difficult and 
painful life can sometimes be, God loves us so deeply that He was willing to experience suffering 
and death for us, and He continues to walk with us in our moments of greatest need. 
 
We pray that each of you and your families may experience the Hope, the Joy, the Love, and the 
Assurance that Easter brings!   
 
Jesus is Risen and is with us!  
 
 
With heartfelt wishes, 

 
Sr. Donna Marie Wolowicki, C.R. 
President 
 


